


 

 

• Where would the replacement ‘temporary library’ be sited during what will not be a 
rapid new build? 
 

As we don’t yet have a proposed location for the new library and service centre, we have not 
considered options for a replacement temporary library. Council has just purchased the 
building housing our interim (pop-up) library. This means we can consider this site – along 
with other options – for the long-term location and the interim library can remain where it is for 
now. 
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